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Are You Listening? : As a caregiver for a husband with traumatic brain injury (TBI),
Rosemary Rawlins shares insights garnered from her own experiences along with insights
from other caregivers and family members in her blog, “Learning by Accident,” on
BrainLine. In this blog post, Rosemary reminds us that sometimes the most helpful thing we
can do for our loved ones is to just listen to them.
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